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Greetings, Village People! 

Spring is here, and with it comes a time of reflection, celebration, and preparation. April is 
a crucial month for Community Service, as we begin wrapping up another impactful year 
and look ahead to future opportunities. Your dedication has been the driving force behind 
countless acts of kindness, and now it's time to document those efforts while continuing 
our work! 

It’s reporting season, but the year isn’t over yet! We need to ensure that all of our amazing 
community service efforts are properly recorded and recognized. Unit reports to District 
are due by April 11th, and District reports to this chairman are due by May 1st. These 
reports allow us to showcase the true impact of the Village and ensure that every act of 
service is accounted for. Please take the time to compile your activities and submit them 
on time. Your work matters, and sharing your successes helps inspire others! 

The countdown is on! American Legion Family Day is just around the corner on 
Saturday, April 26th. This is our biggest Community Service event of the year and a 
fantastic opportunity to highlight all that the Village does. 

Make sure you are working alongside The Legion, Sons of The American Legion, and Riders 
to open your doors to the community. Plan an event that engages, educates, and 
celebrates our mission. Whether it’s an open house, service project, or recognition 
ceremony, let’s show our communities the power of the American Legion Auxiliary! 

Let’s continue to inspire and support one another! Please share your completed projects 
and Family Day plans with this chairman. Your stories and photos help energize the Village 
and create a lasting impact. Don’t forget to post your activities on social media and join the 
ALA Community Service Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ALACommunityService. 

While we are entering the final months of the program year, there is still more to do! The 
May bulletin will bring more updates and inspiration to finish the year strong. Let’s keep the 
momentum going and continue making a difference in our communities! 

In Service, Not Self, 

Rebecca Glenny 
Community Service Chairman 
cs@calegionaux.org 
Home - 831-272-2249  
Cell – 717-810-7321 
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